## HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator

908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org

December 17, 2024

Dear Holland Families,

Happy Holidays! I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support and dedication to our school community.

This time of year is a perfect opportunity to reflect on all that we've accomplished together, including, but not limited to, academic, athletic, performance-based and personal successes. Holland students continue to inspire us with their passion, creativity, and commitments to activities in and outside the school

I would also like to extend my sincere thanks to our wonderful teachers, staff, and parents, whose dedication ensures that our school remains a place of nurturing, growth, and excellence.

As we enter the winter break, I encourage everyone to take time for rest and reflection, to enjoy the company of loved ones, and to recharge for the upcoming year. We look forward to welcoming our students back in the New Year, ready to continue learning, growing, and achieving together.

On behalf of the entire staff, I wish you all a joyous and peaceful holiday season, filled with health and happiness.

Be Well,

Susan Wardell